Sept 12 - Covid-19 – Rotary Club of Toronto Forest Hill

All of the members of Rotary Club Toronto Forest Hill are also happy to report a list of community activity during the pandemic.

Here are some of the projects we are doing:

1. Donated 50 grooming kits to women’s shelter
2. Donated to Food Bank
3. Donated $5000.00 to our Club Charities who needed emergency aid.
4. Sent 35 backpacks filled with school supplies and books to Haiti for students in need, in answer to request from Haitian Consulate.

We continue to meet on Zoom and on September 17 we had an interesting Speaker, our member, Dr Minerva Cernea discussing COVID 19  and effect on higher education.

With thanks and appreciation

Regards in Rotary

Josie Caliendo, 
President,
Rotary Club of Toronto Forrest Hill
